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With over 1.7 million copies sold, the Phoebe and Her
Unicorn book series for middle-grade readers is an immensely
popular and magical word of unicorns, adventure, and
friendship. When your best friend is a unicorn, every day is
a stroll down the red carpet. Phoebe Howell’s unicorn BFF,
Marigold Heavenly Nostrils, is happy to provide the
celebrity treatment—teaching Phoebe fancy new spells, giving
her a ride to school so she doesn’t have to ride the bus,
and even negotiating with the tooth fairy on her behalf. But
when Phoebe starts noticing that unicorns have become a
trendy fashion statement, she doesn’t feel quite so unique.
Fortunately, she’s distracted by adventures including a
visit to the unicorn community and a trip to the woods to
see her friend Dakota receive an unusual honor at the goblin
award ceremony. Unicorn Famous is filled with amusing
examples of the extraordinary lengths friends will go to
make each other feel special.Take a globetrotting journey
all over the world--and beyond!--with this companion art
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book to the hit video game for the Nintendo Switch(TM)
system! In October of 2017, Super Mario Odyssey(TM) took the
gaming world by storm. Now, discover the art and expertise
that went into creating one of Nintendo's best-loved games!
This full-color hardcover volume clocks in at 368 pages and
features concept art, preliminary sketches, and notes from
the development team, plus insight into some early ideas
that didn't make it into the game itself! Explore the world
of Super Mario Odyssey from every angle, including screen
shots, marketing material, and more, to fully appreciate
this captivating adventureCelebrate the world's most famous
plumber with this irreverent, unofficial guide to Nintendo's
greatest icon! We Love Mario! features a treasure trove of
photos and entertaining background, from the character's
earliest appearances to his current superstardom in Super
Mario Odyssey. The best games are rated and their hidden
secrets revealed. Plus, fans can learn more about Mario's
world--including which Mario character they are.The Art of
Splatoon contains 320 inkredible pages of artwork, including
2D and 3D illustrations of your favorite characters, maps,
concept art, weapon and gear design, storyboards, sketches,
hand-drawn comics . . . and that's only an inkling of what's
inside. We're not squidding around: this is a must have for
all fans of Splatoon! Character illustrations! Concept art!
Behind the scenes notes! All the content that splatters
most!"A 22-volume, highly illustrated, A-Z general
encyclopedia for all ages, featuring sections on how to use
World Book, other research aids, pronunciation key, a
student guide to better writing, speaking, and research
skills, and comprehensive index"--Celebrate Sonic the
Hedgehog's 30th anniversary with a full-color hardcover
historical retrospective that explores nearly every one of
the blue speedster's video game appearances! Dive deep into
the extensive lore and exhaustive detail of each game in
Sonic's ever-expanding universe--from the beloved SEGA
Genesis to the most bleeding-edge video game consoles. This
tome leaves no stone unturned, showcasing in-depth looks at
the characters, settings, and stories from each exciting
installment! Dark Horse Books and SEGA present the Sonic the
Hedgehog Encyclo-Speed-ia--a must-have volume for any fan of
Sonic, young or old!Celebrate more than 25 years of Kirby,
the popular pink hero of the best-selling series of video
games from Nintendo. A stylish new collection of art and
designs from the best-selling Kirby video games. Featuring
twenty-five years worth of sketches, artwork, Japanese video
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game box art, and more. With exclusive notes from creators
and artists who have brought Kirby to life throughout the
years.The Art of Fire Emblem Awakening contains an in-depth,
behind-the-scenes look at the smash-hit 3DS game, from
beautifully illustrated renditions of your favorite
characters, to storyboards for in-game events, character
designs, weapon designs, character profiles, and the
entirety of the script with every possible branch of
dialogue! Relive some of the most poignant moments of the
game, or see what might have been if you had made different
in-game decisions with the Art of Fire Emblem Awakening!An
amaze-ink behind-the-scenes look at the making of Splatoon
2, one of the best-selling Nintendo Switch games of all
time! Dive into over 380 pages worth of illustrations, key
art, and designs of your favorite colorful characters,
weapons, gear, locations, maps, and brands. The Art of
Splatoon 2 also features storyboards and other extras sure
to make a splash with any fan! Don't miss this ink-redible
look at the best-selling family-friendly game Splatoon
2!Introduces Mario, Luigi, and all of their friends and foes
from Mushroom Kingdom.Complete guide to Super Mario Odyssey
video game, including detailed maps, puzzle secrets, and how
to defeat enemies in the game.Celebrating the first twentyfive years of Mana adventures! Since the first game's
release in 1991, Square Enix has been dazzling fans
worldwide with the fantastical and action-packed world of
Mana. More than twenty-five years later, the magic of Mana
still lives on and now Dark Horse Books and Square Enix are
proud to present The Art of Mana. The first official art
book of Square Enix's hit Mana video game series, The Art of
Mana collects more than twenty-five years' worth of memories
with over 200 pages featuring more than 400 illustrations
from the original creative team along with detailed
explorations of every character, original sketches, world
designs, and much more. Presented in English for the first
time, this beautiful collection is not to be missed."The
Super Mario Encyclopedia is jam-packed with content from all
seventeen Super Mario games and spans more than 30 years of
the franchises history --from the original Super Mario Bros
to Super Mario 3D World"--Publisher's description.Power Up!
Super Mario Encyclopedia is jam-packed with content from all
seventeen Super Mario games--from the original Super Mario
Bros. to Super Mario 3D World. Track the evolution of the
Goomba, witness the introduction of Yoshi, and relive your
favorite levels. This tome also contains an interview with
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producer Takashi Tezuka, tips to help you find every coin,
star, sun, and mushroom--even explanations of glitches! With
information on enemies, items, obstacles, and worlds from
over thirty years of Mario, Super Mario Encyclopedia is the
definitive resource for everything Super Mario!"This guide
will help you unlock all the hidden sights and treasures of
Super Mario Galaxy 2."--P. 5.Contains full-color
illustrations from the entire thirty-year history of The
Legend of Zelda series of video games, including artwork
from the upcoming The Legend of Zelda: Breath of the Wild.A
covert mission in Shanghai reunites Kusanagi with a wartime
rival amid shifting loyalties. The infiltration of an anticyberization cult calls for Section 9’s most “human” members
to do things the old-fashioned way. A deep dive into the
mind of a criminal forces Kusanagi to question the nature of
imagination – and her own identity. The stories in Global
Neural Network bring a 21st-century perspective to its
questions of human identity and the border between mind and
machine that made The Ghost in the Shell one of the most
revered manga of all time, and unleash top Western comics
artists on eye-popping action scenes starring Kusanagi,
Batou, Togusa, Aramaki, and all the members of Section 9!
Original stories by: * Alex de Campi (Twisted Romance) &
Giannis Milonogiannis (Prophet) * Brenden Fletcher (Gotham
Academy, Motor Crush) & LRNZ (Golem) * Genevieve Valentine
(Mechanique, Icon), & Brent Schoonover (The Astonishing AntMan) * Max Gladstone (the Craft Sequence) & David López (AllNew Wolverine)The Super Mario franchise has been setting
trends for more than 30 years, from the 1985 release of
Super Mario Bros. to Super Mario Odyssey in 2017. Now Mario,
Princess Peach, Bowser, and the crew have made their jump to
the Nintendo Switch. This entertaining and informative guide
covers everything you should know and love about Super
Mario, including character profiles, game play tips, and
surprising facts. It also features exclusive tricks for the
hot new game Super Mario Odyssey and all the best strategies
for Super Mario Run. With full-color screenshots from the
latest releases—Super Mario Odyssey, Super Mario Run, and
Mario Kart 8 Deluxe—as well as a look back through decades
of adventures, this is a must-have for any fan.The Complete
Book of Mario celebrates Nintendo's greatest star from Super
Mario Bros to Super Mario Odyssey and every aspect of the
popular character.The definitive story of the rise of
Nintendo. In 1981, Nintendo of America was a one-year-old
business already on the brink of failure. Its president,
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Mino Arakawa, was stuck with two thousand unsold arcade
cabinets for a dud of a game (Radar Scope). So he hatched a
plan. Back in Japan, a boyish, shaggy-haired staff artist
named Shigeru Miyamoto designed a new game for the unsold
cabinets featuring an angry gorilla and a small jumping man.
Donkey Kong brought in $180 million in its first year alone
and launched the career of a short, chubby plumber named
Mario. Since then, Mario has starred in over two hundred
games, generating profits in the billions. He is more
recognizable than Mickey Mouse, yet he’s little more than a
mustache in bib overalls. How did a mere smear of pixels
gain such huge popularity? Super Mario tells the story
behind the Nintendo games millions of us grew up with,
explaining how a Japanese trading card company rose to
dominate the fiercely competitive video-game
industry.Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose ideals
and stubborn nonconformity were their curse and their
salvation. Rex and Rose Mary and their four children lived
like nomads, moving among Southwest desert towns, camping in
the mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who,
when sober, captured his children's imagination, teaching
them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and
wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility of providing for
her family. When the money ran out, the Walls retreated to
the dismal West Virginia mining town Rex had tried to
escape. As the dysfunction escalated, the children had to
fend for themselves, supporting one another as they found
the resources and will to leave home. Yet Walls describes
her parents with deep affection in this tale of
unconditional love in a family that, despite its profound
flaws, gave her the fiery determination to carve out a
successful life. -- From publisher description.An activity
book based on the Super Mario video games includes puzzles,
mazes, word scrambles, and hidden codes.The NES is one of
the most iconic video game systems of all time, and is
credited with ‘saving’ the American video games industry in
the early 80s when it looked likely to collapse. The NES
Encyclopedia is the first ever complete reference guide to
every game released on the Nintendo Entertainment System,
Nintendo's first industry-defining video game system. As
well as covering all 714 officially licensed NES games, the
book also includes more than 160 unlicensed games released
during its lifespan, giving for the first time a definitive
history of this important console's full library. Written by
a retro gaming expert with 30 years of gaming experience and
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a penchant for bad jokes, the NES Encyclopedia promises to
be both informative and entertaining. The NES continues to
enjoy a strong cult following among Nintendo fans and gamers
in general with wide varieties of officially licensed
merchandise proving ever popular: both for older fans who
remember it the first time around, and younger gamers
discovering the system for the first time through Nintendo’s
regular re-releases of its older games. Nintendo’s most
recent console, the Switch, is the fastest selling video
game console of all time in the United States and Japan.
Nintendo will be launching a variety of classic NES games
for download on the system later in 2018, meaning a new
audience of gamers is due to discover the NES for the first
time.Come jump down the iconic green pipe and explore Super
Mario Bros. like never before. Super Mario Bros. is one of
the most iconic video games in history COMPLETELY REVISED
EDITION 2 ***If you are having any issues with formatting
email me, BlackNES Guy (email is in the book) and I will
send you the PDF version of the ebook*** Learn the reason
why Mario eats mushrooms, why they decided to make Mario
turn into Super Mario and more. Get details on warp zone
locations, super cheats, and hidden levels! Even long time
players will be surprised! Included in the new revised
version, a COMPLETE walkthrough of the game with all hidden
bonuses revealed. This is the perfect guide for any Mario or
Nintendo fan young and old! Strategies on how to beat
bosses, which power ups help you the most, and much more.
Don't delay, BUY THIS GUIDE today and discover some of the
best secrets Super Mario Bros has!First released in 1975 and
revised throughout the 1980s and early 1990s, the Dungeon!
boardgame lets you explore a multi-level dungeon in search
of treasure guarded by terrible monsters. The deeper into
the dungeon you go, the deadlier the monsters and the
greater the treasure. The player who returns to the
beginning chamber with the most treasure wins!Ideal for
Super Mario fans of all ages, this full-color activity book
featuring Mario, Luigi, Princess Peach, and all their
friends from the Mushroom Kingdom of the classic Nintendo
video game contains more than 800 stickers.
Consumable.Following on from the previously released NES
Encyclopedia, The SNES Encyclopedia is the ultimate resource
for fans of Nintendo's second home video game console, the
Super Nintendo Entertainment System. Containing detailed
information on all 780 games released for the SNES in the
west, this enormous book is full of screenshots, trivia and
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charmingly bad jokes. It also includes a bonus section
covering the entire 22-game library of the Virtual Boy,
Nintendo's ill-fated 3D system which was released at the end
of the SNES's life.Experience the zany world of Super Mario
through manga! Join Mario and pals in crazy adventures
inspired by the hit video games! In this collection of short
stories, Mario and Luigi go on adventures that showcase the
fan-favorite characters of the Mario world in new,
unconventional and hilarious ways. This compilation,
handpicked from years of Mario comics in Japan, has never
been available in English—until now!Super Mario Adventures,
inspired by the bestselling Super Mario video game
franchise, is a collection of comics that originally ran in
Nintendo Power magazine in 1992-93. The peril-plagued
Princess Toadstool is kidnapped by the diabolical deadbeat
Bowser but super plumbers Mario and Luigi hatch a plan with
their new friend Yoshi to rescue her. Are the Super Mario
Bros’ plans a pipe dream? Can they stop the Koopa King
before he forces the Princess to be his bride?! Long out of
print, this stunning, full-color graphic novel is now
available once again!* Exclusive maps for every world. Every
map was created for this guide, you won't find them anywhere
else! * Locations for every Star Coin! * Super strategies
for tricky levels so you find every nook and cranny! * Full
details to unlock every World! * Tips for party play. Get
your friends in the game for endless fun! * Exclusive
poster!Super MarioTM: The Big Coloring Book features 50
stickers and a die-cut handle for fun on the go! Children
ages 3 to 7 will love this oversized Nintendo Super MarioTM
coloring book featuring Mario, Luigi, and all their friends
and foes--plus more than 50 stickers and a die-cut handle
for fun on the go! Mario made his debut in the 1980s in
arcades around the world and has since gone on to star in
many adventures, evolving into the beloved icon he is today.
He is a video-game sensation, appearing across all
genres--from action platformers to sports, kart racing, and
beyond.Explore! Uncover every secret, solve every puzzle,
and defeat every enemy that stands in Mario's way. Discover!
Our detailed maps show you just where to find every Power
Moon and Regional Coin. Capture! Learn how best to utilize
Mario's new friend, Cappy, to take control of familiar faces
and new adversaries.Power Up! Super Mario Bros.
Encyclopedia: The Official Guide to the First 30 Years is
jam-packed with content from all seventeen Super Mario
games--from the original Super Mario Bros. to Super Mario 3D
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World. Track the evolution of the Goomba, witness the
introduction of Yoshi, and relive your favorite levels. This
tome also contains an interview with producer Takashi
Tezuka, tips to help you find every coin, star, sun, and
mushroom--even explanations of glitches! With information on
enemies, items, obstacles, and worlds from over thirty years
of Mario, Super Mario Bros. Encyclopedia is the definitive
resource for everything Super Mario!This brand-new fullcolor activity book with over 500 stickers stars Nintendo's
classic team of Mario and Luigi, and their most fearsome
foes! Super Mario fans will love this full-color activity
book featuring Mario, Luigi, Princess Peach, and all their
foes--Bowser, Koopalings, Wario, Waluigi, and more! It's
filled with action-packed activities and over 500 stickers
for gamers of all ages! Mario made his debut in the 1980s in
arcades around the world and has since gone on to star in
many adventures, evolving into the beloved icon he is today.
He is a video-game sensation, appearing across all
genres--from action platformers to sports, kart racing, and
beyond."It's game on for even the youngest gamers who love
Super Mario when they meet Mario, Luigi, Princess Peach, and
all their friends from the Mushroom Kingdom"--Publisher
marketing.How well do you think logically? Find out with
these puzzles. But don't forget the degree of difficulty
increases as you go.Featured on OtakuGameReviews.com
Promotional Price of 12.99 7.99 Have you ever wondered what
it would be like to be Mario? Now you can with Diary of
Super Mario - Book 1: Mushroom Kingdom Adventures Get an
exclusive look at Mario's diary and discover what the every
day life of Mario is really like. You might just be
surprised to find that Mario isn't that different from us
after all.. Filled with fun, adventurous, and relatable
stories, Diary of Super Mario is a definite must-read for
any fan of Nintendo. Kids ages 7+ can't get enough of
Mario's jam-packed adventures! Read for FREE on Kindle
Unlimited - Download Now! Purchase the print edition &
receive a digital copy FREE via Kindle MatchBook
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